Traffic Commission Meeting of
October 2, 2023

SUPPLEMENTAL #1
TO: Traffic Commission
FROM: Craig Bilezerian, Public Works Director
SUBJECT: Supplemental Material #1 for Agenda Item No. 7A

Attached is an email correspondence related to Agenda Item 7A that was received after the
posting of the Agenda on September 28, 2023.

Respectfully submitted,

CRAIG BILEZERIAN
PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

By_¢ /ZM’

ShinFurykaiva
Deputy Director/City Engineer

Attachment



Que, Jessamine

From: vike raukne: N

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 1:28 PM
To: Traffic Commission
Subject: All-way stop at Ocean and 227th

Some people who received this message don't often get email fro_Learn why this is important

I've lived on Ocean avenue by 230th for 50 years.There's a lot more traffic than there use to be and some cars go too
fast. The existing stop sign by Arnold does help to slow the traffic a bit but | feel an additional stop sign, so close to the
other, will just cause gridlock and increased pollution twice a day. The traffic will be even heavier when the proposed
residential units are built on the Gable Bowling alley property. Perhaps a reduced speed zone or speed humps would
have the desired effect without the downfalls of cars stopping, starting, and stopping so frequently. An additional stop
sign will increase congestion and pollution. At the very least, Perform a traffic flow survey to see what's best.

Mike Faulkner





